
 

 

 

 

        Date: 5th January 2021 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING RESEARCH ASSIGNMENTS 

FOR CURRENT THIRD YEAR STUDENTS AND 

STUDENTS OF 2020 BATCH  

 

Please note that the last date for submitting research 

assignments were as below: 

a) Batch of 2020 – 30th November 2020 

b) Current third year batch – 28th December 2020 

 

Nonetheless, we have accepted assignments even after the 

aforementioned deadlines. However, this is to inform the 

students that no more assignments will be accepted and the 

research topic links have been disabled.  
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